
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2015 
 
Public Safety Committee 
City Hall 
200 E Wells St Ste 205 
Milwaukee WI 53202 
 
 
Dear Aldermen, 
 
I am emailing to express my support of the trap-neuter-release program for feral cats, along with the recommendations 
put forward by the Wisconsin Humane Society. 
 
The cumbersome requirements in the current program make it too hard for residents to participate. But if you eliminate 
the TNR program completely, some people will be less likely to bring cats in for fear of them being killed. Either 
scenario will result in more unfixed, unvaccinated cats roaming loose. 
 
Getting rid of these extra requirements will make it easier for people to have stray cats fixed and vaccinated, which 
will both reduce the population and reduce problems like spraying and aggression which are associated with feral cats. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne Wallenfang 
3279 S Kinnickinnic Ave #6 
Milwaukee, WI 53207 
 


